
 

 

 

 

STOLEN BOATS CANADA 
             Non Profit – Public Service 

         Jamie Gibson 778-229-6932 

                                                  RECOVERED 

The Edmonton Police Service Auto Theft Unit recently recovered a 2005 Malibu Bow 
Rider that had been stolen from Scotch Creek BC in July 2009. Investigators were able 
to match the recovered vessel to the Stolen Boats Canada listing which assisted in 
making the identification. Please contact Detective Alfred Normand, Edmonton Police 
Service Auto Theft Unit if have information regarding this crime at (780) 423-4567. 
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